
 

14th August 2020 

 

 
Ngaa mihi koutou, 
 
This News sheet contains a few timely reminders: 
 

• Health - If your child is sick, please keep them at home to recover. 

 
• Face Masks are an optional precautionary measure. 

 
• Personal Computers - Free 

The School is able to access a limited number of PCs. If you would like a PC, please contact  
office@fraser.school.nz or 07 847 9044. 
 
Those families who have contacted the School already, we have your names and our IT person is 
preparing the PCs as I type this. You will receive an email to let you know when to pick up your 
child’s PC. 
The PC is your child’s to keep and maintain.  
If your child has a School or Ministry digital device, you will need to swap the digital device for the 
PC, please. 
 

• Google Classroom or eStudee Learning Platforms 
Please encourage your child to log onto their learning platform if they haven’t done so for a long 
time. 
Your child’s teachers are maintaining their online presence or Google Classrooms and/or 
eStudee.  
Please let us know or your child’s teacher know if you require access to your child’s learning 
platform. Either contact  office@fraser.school.nz or 07 847 9044 or email your child’s teacher(s) 
directly. 
 

• URGENT update your child’s details, please 
If there have been changes to your child’s: home address, contact numbers, email addresses and 
parent/caregiver names (if your situation has changed) - please let the School know as soon as 
possible. 
 

• Timetable 
Because of the Covid outbreak, we are ‘parking’ the 90 minute class trial. This means we’re 
focussing on looking after our students, staff and community through this change in Alert Levels in 
the first place. We’ll take another look at the 90 minute trial at another time. 
 

• Visitors to school 
Under Alert Level 2, we are not receiving any visitors into our School. If you have a meeting 
booked with a member of staff or you would like to come to school, we will organise a phone or 
online meeting. 
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• The School Gates are closed during the School day 

 
• Year 8 Information Evening is cancelled until further notice. 

 

Please take care everyone and by doing that we take care of our community. 
 
 
Virginia Crawford 
Principal 
  


